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25 January 2012 

 
 
Dear Tony 

REFERENCE 

As you are aware I am a specialist Health & Safety lawyer.  I hold the Office of Secretary for the 
Health & Safety Lawyers Association and I am also a Trustee of the Construction Health & 
Safety Group. 

For the purpose of your upcoming quality assurance review I am writing to confirm our contacts 
by way of a reference for those it may concern. 

I am delighted to confirm that we have known each other for a number of years through our 
involvement with the Construction Health & Safety Group.  I am aware that you have a long 
association with that group and that you share and support common goals promoting safety 
management within the construction industry. 

On a personal level I am happy to confirm that I have found your approach to be personable, 
accessible and professional and that I have direct experience of your quick response to  clients 
with whom you work who find themselves in need of urgent health and safety support.  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Sean Elson 
Senior Associate 
Pinsent Masons LLP 
 
 
 
 







Management System

Memorandum

Document Reference Process Parent Revision Status Document Owner Date Page

MS FRM TMP2 MS PRO OV Rev 1 Gail Hall Oct 11 1 of 1

Form

To: Tony Day From: Martin Hall

Phone: NA Phone: 07740023726

Date: 26/1/12

 Urgent  Reply ASAP  Please Comment  Please Review  For Your Information

Re: Company Reference

I have known Tony Day of “All Day Safety” services for approximately 6 years; of those
years Morgan Sindall have engaged in the services of his safety consultancy on several

occasions. Many of Morgan Sindall’s supply chain members have employed the services
of All Day Safety when employed on our projects.

During my time spent working with Tony Day and his employees I have always found
them to be of the upmost professionalism, with good competent advice given by his
advisors, their approach has always been sensible yet compliant.

I have seen Tony champion the provision of training for his client base and he has
routinely driven education and training within the construction industry, Tony has been a

huge supporter of the good work and training undertaken at CHSG, with his participation
and enthusiasm being a key element of his passion for the improvement of Health &
Safety.

I have no doubt in my mind that should the occasion arise in which I need to employ a
safety consultancy, that All Day Safety would be my first choice, and I would be happy to

recommend their services to contractors on my projects.

I look forward to a long and continuing professional relationship with this Company.

Yours sincerely,

Martin Hall
SHEQ Manager
Morgan Sindall (South West)



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

R Durtnell & Sons Limited 
Building Contractors 

 
Our Ref:  SFJ / JH  15 December 2011
 
Dear Mr Day 
 
 
Having had contact with many different safety consultancies over the years I thought it would 
be good to write and tell you that I have found the service that All Day Safety Services 
provides to be  second to none.  
 
As a Principal Contractor we have highly valued your input to both ourselves and some of our 
subcontractors.  It is worth mentioning that your safety documentation, especially in the form 
of site specific risk assessments and method statements really is of the highest quality. Often 
including many clear diagrams of the safe systems of work. 
 
I personally have found the advice of All Day Safety to be invaluable. I can recall many 
conversations over the years where advice on complex safety issues has been sort. Having 
found all of your safety practitioners to have both a depth of knowledge coupled with 
practical solutions for any given situation. Notably recent assistance from Carl Wright on 
lifting operations. I’d even found his knowledge in this field to exceed that of the late Danny 
Morris.  
 
I also know many other Principal Contractors H&S Managers/ Directors share my view of 
you organisation. 
 
Keep up the outstanding work and I look forward to our ongoing relationship in 2012 
 

 
Yours faithfully 

for R DURTNELL & SONS LIMITED 
 

 
Steve Johnson 

 
 
 
 

Health Safety & Environmental Manager 
R Durtnell & Sons Ltd 

 
R Durtnell & Sons Limited 

Head Office: 
Rectory Lane, Brasted, Westerham, Kent, TN16 1JR. 

Tel: 01959 564105  Fax: 01959 564756 email rds@durtnell.co.uk 
Regional Office: 

The Governors House, 101 Alexandra Road, Farnborough, Hampshire, GU14 6BNTel: 01252 546455 Fax: 01252 
519181 email farnborough@durtnell.co.uk 







BAM Construct UK
Breakspear Park
Breakspear Way

Hemel Hempstead
Hertfordshire

HP2 4FL

January 2012

Re: All Day Safety

I have known Anthony Day and All Day Safety for over 15 years in their capacity as Health and Safety
Advisers to our supply chain. More recently, I have had dealings with Antony as a fellow member of
the Construction Health and Safety Group.

All Day Safety take their role personally and are extremely serious and passionate on all matters of
Health and Safety. More importantly they display a clear concern for the well being of all workers and
not only those employed by the companies who they advise.

In my dealings with Anthony I have always found him professional and able to communication fresh
ideas and concerns with equal consideration and openness.

P Rowley
Director of Health and Safety
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